
BBH Middle School PSO  

Meeting Agenda and Notes – January 19, 2023, 9:30 am:  Zoom & In-Person 

 

Attendees:  Todd Rings, Jane Ciuni, Petra Laszlo, Teri Ferricci, Kelly Szwagulak, Carol Durkin, 
Elizabeth Smith, Jen McMillin, Michelle Abraham, Elizabeth Smith, Diana Garrison, Elizabeth Smith, 
Fabiane Berlin, Melissa, Tracy  

 

1. Call to Order 9:30 AM Pledge of Allegiance 
 

2. Greeting Co-Presidents 
 

3. Principal’s Report:  Todd Rings 
 

• Looking for new administrative assistant for Mr. Rings.  Anyone interested please go 
to website.  Position closing tomorrow.  It is a 9-10 month position. 

• Today is end of 2nd quarter.  Monday starts new semester and 7th and 8th grade 
starts new change of health/pe/stem/computer/art/life skills.  May show up on 
schedule in Chrome Book on Monday morning.   

• 6th grade will have new special. 
• Mrs. Dean going to elementary school to help.  There will be a new teacher starting 

Monday.  Her HIVE class will be taught by Natalie Nassif. 
• Please send any questions you may have to Mr. Rings. 

 
4. Staff Liaison Report:   

 
 

5. Counseling Report:  Mrs. Ciuni 
• HS counselors coming down to meet with 8th graders on Monday.  Will receive their 

folder with electives and can bring that folder to the meeting on Monday night.  The 
elective ranking sheets are due Friday the 27th.  All parent meeting questions can be 
directed to the HS counselors.   

• February/March will be 7th and 8th grade class selection schedule. 
• 7th-12th graders will have a meeting at CVCC Monday January 30th HS auditorium 7 

pm.  Any perspective and current CVCC student needs to attend.  This would be 
classes for 23-24 school year.   

• Random Acts of Kindness week starts 13th through 19th of February. Will have a spirit 
week.  Random Acts of Kindness day is the 15th.  Will have details coming soon 
closer to date. 

• Counseling department and administration working to fulfill Housebill 123 passed in 
2021.  This is for next school year.  It’s a safety and violence bill act.  Items include 
Safe Student Act, school security, youth suicide.  Passed dependent on whether 



students feel safe or supported in school making sure safety and emotional security 
is acknowledged. Every district needs to hit certain benchmarks. BBHCSD is focusing 
on Signs of Suicide for Middle School and See Something Say Something for High 
School.  All schools using Starts With Hello.  New initiatives starting next year.  More 
info to come.    

 
 

6. Foundations Report 
o Now accepting items for silent auction and raffle baskets.  Thank you for the 

support. 
 

7. CAPA Reports 
 

8. Board Reports  
 

• Co-Presidents:  Petra Laszlo and Joanie MacRaild 
o Looking to fill positions for next year.  Please contact Theresa Emch if 

interested. 
o Rick Smith tix available now.  Going fast! 
o Thank you for all donations to the Bee Buck Store!  So many great new 

items.  Wish list items on Facebook and newsletter.  
 

• Treasurer:  Lisa Galek 
o Balance $20,119.25 end of December.  Highlights for December 

reimbursements for 7th and 6th grade social.  Deposited $955 for 7th grade 
social tix sales. Raised and deposited $8,144. Received deposit for spirit 
wear $180 first day $1,120 from Star Sports. $740 Spring musical expenses. 

o Please submit reimbursements to Lisa. 
 

• 2nd Vice Presidents: Erin Naso & Katie Batcheller  
 

• Secretary:  Teri Ferricci 
o Please submit volunteer hours to ferricci1@yahoo.com 

 
• Communications Secretary – Michele Abraham 

o Please send any info for the website  
 

• Council Delegates – Tracy Scott & Linda Crouch  
o No January  Meeting 

 
9. Committee Reports 

• So many talented kids for Spring Musical this year!!  Ticket sales coming soon. 
 

 

mailto:ferricci1@yahoo.com


10. New Business 
• Next meeting February 16th 

 
11. Adjournment – 9:54 AM 

 

www.bbhmiddleschoolpso.com 

 

http://www.bbhmiddleschoolpso.com/

